

LUBBOCK COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

KELLY S. ROWE Sheriff

P. O. Box 10536 LUBBOCK, TX 79408 PHONE: (806) 775-1469 FAX: (806) 775-1491

Mike Reed Chief Deputy LE

Cody Scott
Chief Deputy Detention

Date: 05/08/2023

To: Captain Salome Lopez

From: Federico Solis-Perez, Re-Entry Coordinator

Ref: South Plains Homeless Consortium Meeting/Luncheon

The South Plains Homeless Consortium (SPHC) is a collaborative effort consisting of various organizations and agencies in the Lubbock community with the goal of developing strategies to prevent and end homelessness. Every fourth Wednesday of the month, an SPHC member has the opportunity to host the meeting at their agency. At each meeting, the hosting agency provides a presentation detailing how they work to combat and prevent homelessness in their day-to-day work. This also gives other member agencies an opportunity to ask the host questions regarding their program, create discussion and dialogue on certain topics, and a chance to network with the other organizations.

On Wednesday, May 24th, 2023, the Reentry Program will host this month's SPHC meeting from 12:00pm-1:00pm in the Briefing Hall. Each hosting agency is responsible for providing lunch for the members, with a total average of about 30-40 members in attendance each month. SPHC members in attendance are recommended to provide a \$5.00 donation to help cover the cost of the meal.

Respectfully,

Federico Solis-Perez



South Plains Homeless Consortium

General Membership Meeting May 24, 2023

AGENDA

- I. Call to Order
- II. Minutes
- III. Treasurer's Report
- IV. Spotlight Agency: Lubbock County Detention Center
- V. Committee Reports
- VI. Success Stories/Agency Updates & Events
- VII. Adjourn

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, June 28, 2023

ECHO West Texas, location TBD